
 

 

BUDGET COMMITTEE    DECEMBER 7, 2004 
 
 
 
VAUGHAN PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD 
2005 OPERATING AND CAPITAL BUDGET REQUESTS 
(Referred from the Budget Committee Meeting of November 23, 2004) 
 
 
The Budget Committee at its meeting on November 23, 2004, recommended the following: 
 
1) That this matter be referred to the Budget Committee meeting of December 7, 2004, and 

the Vaughan Public Library Board be invited to attend; and 
 

2) That an invitation be extended to the Vaughan Public Library Board to attend all other 
Budget meetings, if they so wish. 

 
The Budget Committee, at its meeting of November 16, 2004, recommended the following: 
 
That the correspondence from Ms. Eileen Burrell, Chair, Vaughan Public Library Board, dated 
November 15, 2004, with respect to the Board’s 2005 Operating and Capital Budget requests, be 
referred to the Budget Committee meeting of November 23, 2004. 

 
 
Attachment 1 – VPL Board correspondence dated November 15, 2004. 


